The Mathematical Association of America

(INCORPORATED)

HARRY M. GEHMAN

Executive Director

RAOUL HAILPERN
Associate Secretary



SUNY AT BUFFALO (University of Buffalo)
BUFFALO, NEW YORK 14214

August 25, 1966

Professor Earle L. Canfield Graduate Division Drake University Des Moines, Iowa 50311

Dear Earle:

The Association has recently been requested to send a representative to the inauguration of William Terril Higdon as President of Graceland College on Saturday, October 15.

On behalf of President Wilder, I am writing to ask whether you will be able to serve as the representative of the Association on this occasion. I am enclosing the information which we have received.

Please let me know whether or not you can serve as our representative. If you cannot, you are authorized to send another member of the Association in your place.

I regret to say that the Association cannot pay the expenses of its representatives at affairs of this type.

With best wishes, I am

Yours,

HARRY M. GEHMAN Executive Director

HMG:mmk Enclosures

